PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Puget Sound Energy
PO, Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSEcom

September 15, 2011

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. UE-111583 (Advice No. 2011-20)
Substitute Cover Letter — Do Not Redocket - Filed Electronically

Dear Mr. Danner:

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (the “Company”) hereby submits in connection with Docket No. UE-111583, a
substitute cover letter to replace the cover letter that accompanied the August 31, 2011 filing under the
Company’s Advice No. 2011-20 (Docket No. UE-111583). This substitution is being made in order to
correct a typographical error in the original cover letter.

Specifically, the original cover letter states that the Residential and Farm Energy Exchange Benefits will
be passed through to customers over a period of eleven months. The substitute cover letter correctly

reflects twelve months.

This substitution does not affect the tariff sheet included with the Company’s August 31, 2011 filing.
Therefore, substitution should be allowed as provided in WAC 480-80-111(1) (a) and (b).

Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 for additional information about this filing. If you have
any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,

Tom DBt

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure

cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel
Sheree Strom Carson, Perkins Coie



